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MESSAGE FROM THE CLERGY 
 

Philippians 2:4 
Let each of you look not to your own interests, but to the interests of others. 

Acts 20:35 
In all this I have given you an example that by such work we must support the weak,  

remembering the words of the Lord Jesus, for he himself said,  
òIt is more blessed to give than to receive.ó õ 

John 15:12 
ôThis is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. 

 
As you will know Covid restrictions have been lifted, but, we still need to take care.  

 
After discussing these in our staff meeting today may we therefore ask that if you do come to 
church services in person, and it would be lovely if you did, then you follow the following  
guidelines: 

 
1. You will be asked for your name and contact phone number on arriving for the Government  

Test and Trace System 
 

2. We ask that you sanitise your hands on entering, and leaving the church building 
 

3. We ask that you wear a mask at all times whilst in the church building - including whilst  
singing, unless you are a choir member. 
 

4. When sitting down, please keep a reasonable distance between the person next to you on the 
pew (unless they are in your Covid Bubble) - we suggest an armõs length. 

 
5. At the Peace ð please only share the Peace physically with those in your Covid Bubble, and  

nod politely to the rest of the congregation.  Neither Sarah, Pam nor I will be sharing the 
Peace physically at this moment in time. 
 

6. The Common Cup ð this is now allowed under law, but we feel strongly that we should  
continue to administer Communion as we have been doing for a few months.  
i.e.. The Priest will intinct (dip) the host into the wine, and then drop the bread and wine into  
your hands. Please then return to your seat before consuming the sacrament.  
You will no longer have to re-sanitise your hands at this point in the service (the priest will 
continue to sanitise before touching the host) 

 
7. The collection plate will not be passed around, but if you wish to donate cash then a  

collection plate will be at the back of church. However, we would encourage you all to join  
the Parish Giving Scheme ð even if you do not pay tax, you may still join the scheme, your 
donation will then be credited directly into the church bank account. 
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None of the above is mandatory, but with the infection rate increasing as it is, we believe  
that these requests are reasonable, and reflect a Christian caring response during these difficult 
times. 

 
With all Gods Blessings 

 
Revd Robert S Thewsey   Revd Sarah Nesbitt   Revd Pam Gordon 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY PRAYER GROUP 
 

The Tuesday Prayer Group is back meeting in the 
Church.  If you would like someone held in prayer 

please contact 
 

       May Mosawi 

       (01491 824015) 
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SERVICES IN AUGUST 
 

 

 

Sunday 

1st August 

 

 

10.00 am 

 

 

Eucharist 

 

Dunsden 

Live and online 

 

Monday 

2nd August 

 

9.00 am Morning Prayers Online 

 

Wednesday 

4th August 

 

10.00 am 
Midweek Eucharist 

Followed by Bible Study at 11 

Shiplake 

Live and online 

 

Friday 

6th August 

 

9.00 am Morning Prayers Online 

 

Sunday 

8th August 

 

10.00 am 

 

Eucharist 

 

Shiplake 

Live and online 

 

Monday  

9th August 

 

9.00 am Morning Prayers Online 

 

Wednesday 

11th August 

 

10.00 am 
Midweek Eucharist 

Followed by Bible Study at 11 

Shiplake 

Live and online 

 

Friday 

13th August 

 

10.00 am Morning Prayers Online 

 

Sunday 

15th August 

 

10.00 am 

 

Eucharist 

 

Harpsden 

Live and online 

 

Monday 

16th August 

 

9.00 am Morning Prayers Online 
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Wednesday 

18th August 

 

10.00 am 
Midweek Eucharist 

Followed by Bible Study at 11 

Shiplake 

Live and online 

 

Friday 

20th August 

 

9.00 am Morning Prayers Online 

 

Sunday 

22nd August 

 

10.00 am Eucharist 
Dunsden 

Live and online 

 

Monday 

23rd August 

 

9.00 am Morning Prayers Online 

 

Wednesday 

25th August 

 

10.00 am 
Midweek Eucharist 

Followed by Bible Study at 11 

Shiplake 

Live and online 

 

Friday 

27th August 

 

9.00 am Morning Prayers Onundayline 

 

Sunday 

29th August 

 

10.00 am Eucharist 
Shiplake 

Live and online 

 

Monday 

30th August 

 

 
NO SERVICE ï BANK 

HOLIDAY  
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10am Sunday 1st August

All Saints Church, Dunsden

Bring your pet or a picture of 

them to celebrate their life as 

one of Godôs wonderful 

creatures

Find us on Facebook @shiplakedunsdenharpsdenor 

contact Rev Sarah on 07770 930756 for more information

United Benefice of Shiplake with Dunsden

and Harpsdencum Bolney

The service will be livestreamed 

to YouTube so if you canôt be at 

church, join us online

Please book to attend by 

emailing Leigh: 
benefice.sdh@gmail.com
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 THE HARPSDEN CHURCH 

GOLF DAY IS BACK!  

 

 
 

 

Come and play golf at one of the  
best local Golf Courses and raise money for 

St Margaretõs at the same time 
 

SATURDAY 2nd OCTOBER 
 

Golf from 12.30 
followed by a simple supper 

 

Teams of 4 
(Enter as a team or individually) 

 
Cost £65.00 per person 

Non-playing guests are welcome to join us for supper 
 
 

Please contact Sue Wright for entry forms 
susanpwright@hotmail.co.uk 

or 0118 9406220 
 

 
 
  
  
 
 

mailto:susanpwright@hotmail.co.uk
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THE FELLOWSHIP LUNCH IS BACK! 

 
Wednesday 4th August at 12.30 

At the Maltstersô Arms 

If  you would  like  me to add your  name to the list,   my telephone  number  is 

01491  575876  or  my email  is hazelcooke01@gmail.com . 

I look  forward  to hearing  from  you. 

  

 
 
 
 

 

CHURCH WARDEN P.C.C. SECRETARY 

Tilden McKean Sue Wright 
Tilden.mckean@btinternet.com susanpwright@hotmail.co.uk 
(01491 572981) (0118 9406220) 

 

 
P.C.C. TREASURER Parish Magazine Editor 

Jonathan May Sue Wright 
JCMAQUA2@AOL.COM as above 
(01491 575 525) 

 

Harpsden Parish News is written for and by the people of this parish, and contributions are always welcome. 
However, the views expressed therein are those of the writers and are not necessarily shared by the Rector, the 
Editor and Churchwarden. 
 

Benefice Website: 
 

http://www.shiplakedunsdenharpsden.org.uk 
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